. PROVINCIAL

, MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
j ‘EVELOPMENT

INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
HTKINA WHAKATUTUKI

4 March 2019

Attention: Darlene Lang
Kaipara District Council
Private Bag 1001,
Dargaville 0340

Email: dlang@kaipara.govt.nz

Dear Darlene,
Application to the Provincial Growth Fund

Thank you for your application for Pou Tu Te Rangi Harding Park Re-Development to the
Provincial Growth Fund.

This letter is to advise you that unfortunately your project has been declined for funding from
the Provincial Growth Fund. The reasons for that decision are that your project did not
sufficiently meet the following Provincial Growth Fund criteria:

o Increased productivity and innovation in food and beverage, forestry or
tourism

o Contributes to increasing jobs, training and work readiness, particularly in
priority areas

If you have any questions, please contact your regional lead, Grant Berghan at
Grant.Berghan@mbie.govt.nz

Yours sincerely,

The PGF team
Provincial Development Unit
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment




